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Fidelity Manor High School Alumnus Recognized at GPISD Board Meeting

Houston, Texas: At the June 13th Galena Park ISD Board of Trustees meeting, Nelson M. Jones III, 
attorney at law, was recognized for his generous donation of $75,000 to the Fidelity Manor Alumni 
Association – Arthur C. Lilly Memorial Scholarship fund. This donation will allow the Galena 
Park ISD Education Foundation to award this scholarship for many years to come.

Mr. Jones grew up in Galena Park and graduated in 1968 from Fidelity Manor High School as the 
valedictorian. He graduated from the United States Naval Academy and earned his Juris Doctor 
and Master of Laws while in the Marine Corps. He currently practices general litigation law in 
Houston and Washington D.C.

A plaque was presented to Mr. Jones on behalf of the Board of Trustees and Dr. John Moore, 
Superintendent of Schools.
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Pictured: Mrs. Wanda Heath Johnson, Board Trustee; Nelson M. Jones III; and 
Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools 
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